PCN2405-01

Product Change Notification

Overview:
Please be advised that the following notice of change is for the Spectra Mobile Battery Operated Light.

Products Affected:

Spectra Mobile SPA710 Portable Light

Change Description:

Effective immediately a new redesinged Spike will replace the old Spike Mechanism on the Spectra Mobile Portable Light. In addition the
existing Kick Stand and Pole Mount Receiver will be removed from the light. The Pole Mount Receiver will now be available as a seperate
specifed option.

Reason for Change:

The new Spike is a one piece design requiring fewer mechanical parts increasing durability and performance. FRC has discontinued the
Kickstand and will continue to offer separately the Pole Mount Receiver option as part of an initiative to improve the product line. To order
the Pole Mount receiver please specify "Option-PA" .

Replacement Product:

FRC will continue to provide warranty service for the Spectra Mobile Portable Light which contains the affected parts based on availabilty of
replacement parts and/or supplying an equivalent product.

Reference:

No references are applicable.

Response:

No response to this notification is required. Requests for additional information should be directed to an FRC sales representative at
1.800.645.0074.



